----- Forwarded message ------

Date: Mon, Feb 25, 2013 at 7:18 PM

Subject: Police & Road Funding Technical Review Committee To: hooperg@rochesterhills.org, barnettb@rochesterhills.org

Dear City Council President Greg Hooper & Mayor Bryan Barnett,

As I stated this morning in our phone call, at this time I must vacate my position on the Police & Road Funding Technical Review Committee due to family obligations.

I appreciate you both understanding my decision.

As a committee, we have worked hard to accomplished many good things....

Please give my apology to our group, for such late notice.

I enjoyed working with each of them.

Sincerely,

Linda Raschke